
Christian County Public Schools 
District Health and Wellness Report 

 
Per KRS 158.856 and KRS 160.345, the district must hold an annual 
public forum regarding the Health and Wellness District Reports, which 
were posted to the Christian County Public School’s website in October 
2022. The reports show the progress of our schools through the Healthy 
Schools Program online assessment and action plan(s) and help to make 
data-based decisions to improve school health and wellness. 
The Christian County Public School’s wellness policy can also be found 
on the district’s website under Health Services – Wellness Information. 


